
Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2008 3:57 PM

To: 'Carrow, John'

Subject: Oakland RBCA Guidance at Earthgrains Site (RO0002569)
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Hello John, 
  
I apologize for the delay in responding to your question to whether ACEH requires use of Oakland's RBCA 
guidance.    The answer to your question no, you are not required to use Oakland’s RBCA guidance to prepare a 

RBCA.  However, we do recommend using chemical-specific cancer slope factors (both inhalation and oral) to 
follow CalEPA, not USEPA, recommended slope factors.  Chemical-specific chronic reference doses (both 

inhalation and oral) should also follow CalEPA, not USEPA, recommended chronic reference doses).   
  
Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this e-mail correspondence. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 

From: Carrow, John [mailto:JCarrow@pscnow.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2008 1:48 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: Jander, Scott 

Subject:  

 
Paresh,   
  
It was good speaking with you yesterday regarding the Earthgrains Site in Oakland.  I thought I would send you 
this e-mail so that you could place me in your contact list.  Please don't hesitate to call me on my cell phone if you 
have a question.   
  
Thanks again for your time,  
  
John R. Carrow, RG  
Philip Environmental Services Corp. 
cell 618-792-2468 


